
January 2012 
 
Dear members and parents, 
 
Hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and New Year. Last year we had a very busy and successful 
year so let’s hope that 2012 will be a great year for you all.  
 
Just a reminder that you should have renewed your membership by now. If this has been overlooked 
please send your subscription to Shirley Bamigbade as soon as possible. Both membership and 
insurance cover will automatically terminate if your subscription is not paid by January 31st .  Also, 
only members who have re-joined by 31st January are eligible to represent our Branch at Area 
Events. 
 
We have lots of activities planned for the coming months so please keep checking the website for 
details. 
 
Best wishes 
Michelle  
 
 
 


